
KING'S HARBOUR MASTER PORTSMOUTH

LNTM No 48/20

PYROTECHNICS AND LASER DISPLAY – 14 SEPTEMBER 2020

1. NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the Queen's Harbour Master Portsmouth that a pyrotechnics and laser display will
take place on Spit Sand Fort (50°46.23N 001°05.93W) in the approaches to Portsmouth, on the evening of Monday
14 September 2020 from 2115 - 2215.  
 
2. Mariners are advised to keep at least 300 metres clear of Spit Sand Fort while the display is in progress.  
 
3. QHM Harbour Control will be kept informed of progress of the display. Harbour Control can be contacted on VHF
Ch11 or by telephoning 023 9372 3689 for further information.  
 
4. Cancel this Local Notice to Mariners 15 September 2020. 

 

 

G A F Sherwood  
Queen's Harbour Master 
 
Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations should ensure that the
contents of this Notice are made known to the masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft.


